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   Holiday Celebration Dec 6, 2011 
NOVA Council held it's 3rd annual holiday 
celebration meeting, at the Navy League 
headquarters building.   Two U.S. Marines and 
one U.S. Coast Guardsman were presented 
awards for outstanding performance.  They each 
received a check for $100, a certificate, and one 
of the (very new) NOVA Council challenge coins.   
You can see all of this at the council's website: 
    www.novanavyleague.org 

 

 -----------------------------------------------   
   The NOVA Council Challenge Coin 

  
These coins are available for purchase by NOVA 
Council members for a nominal price.  Details 
are available on our website at: 
   www.novanavyleague.org/coins 
 
If you don't have access to the Internet, call 
Duane Wills for the information:  
     703-281-3708  

 

-----------------------------------------------    
  NOVA Council National Officers 
Congratulations to the following members of the 
Northern Virginia Council are Navy League 
national officers: 
   Nancy Gorell      National Corporate Secretary 
   Stew Reuter       National Treasurer        
   Budd Haemer     National Judge Advocate 

 
 

            President's Corner 
 
Dear Fellow Council Members, 

It's an honor and a privilege to serve all of 

you.  We belong to a diverse and dynamic 

Council here in Northern Virginia -- with 

many exciting opportunities for all our 

members -- so please, if you have not done 

so yet, I encourage you to become an active 

part of our Council.   

Join us as our next meeting on the 18th of 

January 2012 at the Navy League head-

quarters building, 2300 Wilson Blvd, in 

Arlington, Virginia.  Details are on the 

reverse side of this flyer. 

 

Your support, your participation, your ideas 

and your enthusiasm will help us move 

forward to better support the U.S. Sea 

Services and the Navy League.    

Visit our website www.novanavyleague.org 

to register for events, or feel free to call me 

at 703-782-NOVA (703-782-6682), or email 

president@novanavyleague.org  

Sincerely, 

Darren Cubell 

President, Northern Virginia Council 

Navy League of the United States. 

 

Help us keep in touch with you.  If you 

have an email address please send  it to  

    email@novanavyleague.org 

Our next two meetings are scheduled 

for:    March 14th and May 9th 

 

http://www.novanavyleague.org/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOVA Council Annual Member Meeting, January 18, 2012, 6:30-9:00 PM  

6:30 PM   

 

    

  

Social time  (cash bar)  

Check in at the door;  pay if you haven't already  

done so;  and pick up your name tag. 

7:15 PM  Dinner --  buffet   (cost:  still only $25 per person) 

8:00 PM 

 

SPEAKER 

  

Brief Business Meeting and Awards 

Election of NOVA Council Officers & Directors for 2012  

MCPON (Master Chief Petty Officer of the Navy) 

     MCPON Website(redirect):  www.novanavyleague.org/mcpon 

MEETING 

LOCATION 

Navy League National Headquarters Bldg  

2300 Wilson Boulevard, Arlington, VA     

RSVP Email your reservation to:   aduanewills@gmail.com  

OR:         Mail your RSVP to:  A. Duane Wills,                                                  

               1001 Pruitt Court SW, Vienna, VA  22180 

OR:  Call our Council phone number: 703-782-NOVA (6682)   

OR:  Use PayPal online:    www.novanavyleague.org/paypal 

        Payment is your reservation.  and you do not need a  

        PayPal account to use it. You'll receive a payment confirmation.  

PARKING 

    
    Free streetside parking at meters after 6:00 PM  

    Parking in NLUS garage $6.00 if arrival is after 6:00 PM.  

     Enter garage from N. Adams Street on west side of Navy League building.  

    Or use Metro (Orange Line) to Court House station. 

       

                  

http://www.navy.mil/mcpon
http://www.novanavyleague.org/Using-PayPal.shtml

